
A-133 Audits of State, Local Governments, and  
Non-Profit Organizations 

 

Local Governments and Non-Profit Organizations receiving Federal financial assistance from the 
Georgia Department of Transportation either directly or indirectly from a pass-through grant may 
submit their A-133 Audit Reports by email to a133audits@dot.state.ga.us in Word or PDF 
format.  Those without email may send their reports to the address listed below: 

Georgia Department of Transportation 
Office of Audits 
600 W. Peachtree Street, 8th Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia  30308 
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